
October 18th, 1923

Dr. John Tait,
New Medical Building.

Dear Dr. Taiti-
I beg to acknowledge receipt of 

your note of the sixteenth with reference to 
releasing Dr. Cassidy to Dalhousie University.
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1 am glad that we were able to 
help Dalhousie in their trouble. It ought to 
still further cement our pleasant relations 
with our friends in the Maritime Provinces.

Yours faithfully,

\
Principal


